July 5, 2021

Cliff Keheley, City Manager
Garrett Langford, Manager of Planning and Zoning

Please accept this as my letter of resignation from the Planning and Zoning Board. | have great
appreciation for the many things learned while on the Board over the past serval years, and wish to
thank you for the opportunity to serve.

Debbie Anderson




